From: Stephen Crawford [mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au]
Sent: Friday, 8 August 2014 12:37 PM

To: AMOD

Subject: Group 2 awards - AWU interest

Dear Award Modernisation Team,

We hereby confirm that the AWU has an interest in all Group 2 awards except for the Transport
(Cash in Transit) Award 2010.

Regards,

Stephen Crawford

Senior National Legal Officer

The Australian Workers’ Union, National Office
Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Ph: (02) 8005 3333

Fax: (02) 8005 3300

Mob: 0425 303 265



